
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
2nd February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of the Nuneaton Academy.  I write to share some 
unexpected news.  I have been informed that Tudor Grange Academies Trust will no longer 
become the new sponsor trust for the Nuneaton Academy.  This means that a new trust 
sponsor will be identified for The Nuneaton Academy as soon as possible. 
 
This unexpected development will feel unsettling for pupils and staff at the Academy.  The 
Midland Academies Trust will ensure that additional capacity and support is made 
immediately available to the Nuneaton Academy to make sure there is no disruption to our 
pupils. 
 
I would like to place on record my thanks to colleagues at the Tudor Grange Academies Trust 
for all their impact and support over the last few months. 
 
As plans develop, I will keep you closely updated and should you want to discuss any concerns 
please do speak to Mr Gilbride, the interim Principal at the Academy, or do please send an 
email to infotna@midlandat.co.uk and we will respond.  
 
I really am sorry for this further uncertainty and we will do all we can to maintain stability at 
the Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Marion Plant OBE FCGI 
Chief Executive Officer 
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